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NORTH CONSTRUCTION CLASS TO SHOWCASE HOME  
BUILT BY STUDENTS 

 
The Spartan Builders have been building all school year, and they are ready to show off the fruits 
of their labor. 
 

WHAT:   North High School Technical Education Open House 
WHEN:   Friday, May 26, 2023 from 11:00 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
WHERE:   North High School, 801 17th Avenue North, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Joe Riley, Technical Education teacher, rileyj@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.2440 

for more information. 
 
The Spartan Builders of the Construction II class at North High School constructed a single-family 
home from the ground up. They will showcase their completed work at the Technical Education 
Open House on Friday. The public is invited to attend this event. 
 
The Construction Technology I classes will also showcase the sheds they have built during the 
spring semester. And the technical education department and lab will be open for the public to 
see. 
 
To build the single-family home, the student construction crew leveled the house foundation, set 
floor joists, installed flooring, and built walls. On the exterior, they set the truss rafters, sheathed 
the roof, and applied shingles. On the interior they insulated walls, installed windows and doors, 
and applied drywall. The final portion of the students’ build process was installing interior doors 
and final trim.  
 
The home was inspected regularly throughout the entire process by both North Dakota and 
Minnesota inspectors, as the house must meet all building codes and pass all inspections, just as 
it would if being built by a professional contractor. 
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